
 
                                                      Symbol Technologies, Inc. 
 
13 December 2001 
 
 
John Roman 
INTEL Corporation 
5200 N.E. Elam Young Parkway 
Hillsboro, OR 97124 
 

RE: Change in Identification Authorization – FCC ID H9PLA4137 

Dear Mr. Roman: 

This letter grants authorization for INTEL to apply to the FCC for a change in 
identification as Specified under 47CFR2.933 of the FCC rules.  This authorization 
applies to the Symbol Technologies Inc. Spectrum 24 Compact Flash radio FCC ID 
H9PLA4137 grant pending.  This equipment is electrically identical the only 
change is the labels on the device.  The original test results continue to be representative 
of and applicable to the changed equipment.  The original grant to Symbol Technologies 
Inc. will remain in effect. 

 
If there are any questions about this authorization, please contact me at (561) 487-1718. 

Sincerely, 

 
Mark S. Luksich 
Sr. Manager Regulatory 
Phone: (561) 487-1718 
Email: luksichm@symbol.com 
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